JUSTICEY

REPUBLIC OF GHANA
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND
REGIONAL INTEGRATION

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PRESS RELEASE

ACCRA, 7™ FEBRUARY, 2022 — The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Regional
Integration of the Republic of Ghana wishes to inform the general public that the
Government of Ghana has lifted the temporary travel restriction on all non-Ghanaian
travellers arriving from South Korea with effect from 4™ February, 2022.

To this end, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Regional Integration wishes to state
that the general public should take note of the above and adhere to it accordingly.
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